

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle
Sherborne
Dorset
DT9 5NQ

Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

11th November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Diamond & Topaz Class Visit to the Village Shop & Post Office

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a great morning we have had on our village walk! And the fun doesn't stop! Next week we are taking children in small groups of 6, around to Bishops Caundle post office and shop. This is to support their recent maths learning all about money so that they can apply their class learning into a real context, compare the village post office to our role play area and learn about how a post office works because we know that Katie Morag lives in a post office! Please could you sign the permission slip below to allow your child to visit our shop and post office next week. We would also love for your child to experience writing a letter, buying a stamp and posting it. They may also purchase a treat too! Therefore we are asking for a contribution of 50p per child. Please send this in by Wednesday 16th November 2016.

Thank you,
Anne Crumpler
Diamond & Topaz Class Visit to the Village Shop & Post Office
I give my permission for my child(name of child) to take part in a visit to the Bishops Caundle Village Shop and Post Office.
I attach 50p to this permission slip for this visit.
Name: Date

Nurturing Hearts, Inspiring Minds





